
Dear Parents 

I wanted to write to let you know about some of the careers support we are offering your children 
here at Sheldon. 

In addition to the careers lessons we run in various classes, including, but not exclusively, PSRE, we 
have a careers advisor, Miss Witchell, who is available to work with students in all year groups.  Miss 
Witchell runs a drop-in session every Thursday and Friday at lunchtime and she would be delighted 
to have a chat with your child to support them in the career journey. 

By following the link Careers at Sheldon  you will be able to access further careers information, 
including a list of our lunch time careers pop-ups that we run most Tuesdays and Thursdays. This link 
will also bring you to  copies of the weekly careers newsletter that students in years 9 – 13 receive 
via their school email address which gives lots of information about different occupations, 
universities, work experience opportunities and Labour Market Information etc.  

The following link Careers Guides for Parents and Carers will enable you to download some useful 
parent guides to apprenticeships, STEM and university information. 

From time to time, we may also send home via school comms other pertinent careers information 
and we would value your feedback and input. 

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me via email 
swilson@sheldonschool.co.uk. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Sharon Wilson 
Head of PSRE/Careers Lead 
 
 

 

https://www.sheldonschool.co.uk/home/curriculum/careers-and-work-experience/
https://mc.successatschool.org/guides22?goal=0_65c6d67e71-ed2044d24a-212047435&mc_cid=ed2044d24a&mc_eid=549c35d92a
mailto:swilson@sheldonschool.co.uk

